March 28, 2014

Ms. Carrie Frazer

Bel Air Neighborhood Association
1748 W. Heatherbrae Drive
Phoenix, AZ 85015

Re: Bel Air Neighborhood Association - Grant No. 2014-76
\
Dear Ms. Frazer:

On March 27, 2014, the Neighborhood Block Watch Grant Program (NBWGP) Oversight Committee
made recommendations for funding in the 2014 grant cycle.

Congratulations! Your grant was approved for $8,044.
In early July you will receive information regarding contract signing and funding.
If you have any questions, please contact the NBWGP staff at 602-262-6131.

Sincerely,

DANIEL V. GARCIA
Chief of Police
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JILL K. CELAYA
Police Administrator

Fiscal Management Bureau
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